






Ms McGuigan left the meeting at 13.30. 

A09. ANY OTHER BUSINESS 

Mr Harper advised that he is pleased with the interactive nature, functionality and user 
friendliness of the new website commenting that it is normally a person's first introduction 
to an organisation. He asked that his thanks be relayed to all involved. 

Members concurred, remarking on the importance of promoting the unique further 
education offering. 

AO. DATE AND TIME OF NEXT MEETING 

The Annual Governance Strategy is to be convened January 2023 with the date to be 
OO�ITT�. 

The meeting concluded at 13.48. 
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